
Good evening, 

 
This is a message from the Marblehead Board of Health.  With this beautiful weather here it is important 
to remember that we cannot take a break from Social Distancing.  Enjoy this nice weather but please 
stay at home.  If you have to leave your property, remember to stay at least 6 feet away from other 
families, friends and other people.  
 
Thank you 
 


